
Welcome to First Grade!!!!! 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
Below is a list of supplies your child will need upon entering school in 
September 2021- 
 

 1 pencil box, large enough to hold pencils, crayons, colored pencils, 
etc. 

 2 Packages of #2 Pencils (Yellow only please, no colored or fancy 
pencils) 

 Bottle of hand sanitizer 

 Bottle of hand soap 

 4 Glue Sticks 

 1 Package of Colored Pencils 

 1 Package of Markers 

 Erasers, brick or cap erasers 

 2 Boxes of Tissues 

 2 Boxes of Crayons (24 count) 

 1 pairs of student scissors 

 1 Package of Thin Black Dry Erase Markers 

 LARGE Book Bag (large enough to hold items such as boots/snow 
pants, homework folder & school projects) 

 
 
 
PLEASE do not send in paper, binders, notebooks, or rulers.  We have plenty 
at this time.  We will let you know when we need additional supplies.   
 
 
Thank you so much for your help. We look forward to working with you and 
your child. 
 
Sincerely, 
The First Grade Team 


